
APPENDIX B 

From: Sarah Harcombe <Sarah.Harcombe@swdevon.gov.uk>  
Sent: 27 September 2022 15:01 
To: Lee Staples <Lee.Staples@swdevon.gov.uk>; Tara OKeefe <Tara.OKeefe@swdevon.gov.uk>; 
Mollie Deimert <Mollie.Deimert@swdevon.gov.uk> 
Cc: Anita Kidby <Anita.Kidby@swdevon.gov.uk> 
Subject: objection to TEN for Mr Martyn Beech at Stannary Arms for 7th October 

 

Hi all 

objection to TEN for Mr Martyn Beech at  Stannary Arms for 7th October 

 

I would like to object to this one please as there is no information within the application on how 
they plan to deal with noise late at night. 

 

I have just left a tel message for Mr Beech to express my concerns at the lack of noise management 
information, so hopefully will get the chance to speak to him directly in the next couple of days.  I 
understand that there will be a hearing if my objection is received in time. 

 

Incidentally, I have also rung the complainant who says that  the music noise has been clearly 
audible but has ceased at the appropriate time as specified in the licence (11pm I think) since Tara’s 
visit to the pub –  and the complainant  is happy with that, so that’s a good result.  However, there 
are clearly still concerns for events that go on later than 11pm, hence my objection above. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Sarah 

 

 

 

Sarah Harcombe 

Environmental Health Specialist 

Tel direct; 01803 861164 

Email; sarah.harcombe@swdevon.gov.uk 

 


